From: Michael Lappe [mailto:gswouch@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 8:34 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: follow up to pension conference

Good Morning Steve,

Back from the IPPFA Midwest Pension Conference.  

All went well. No gifts or any other items were offered, asked for or accepted for any personal gain.  I will note to you that the IPPFA picked up the tab for my hotel room for the conference. Total surprise to me at check out.  NOTE:  unknown to me at the time, I was a moderator at several investment sessions and learned that the IPPFA also did the same for others. 

We have no financial interest good or bad with the IPPFA.

Side note:  I will be at 400 Superior Street today to clear up a ticket.  What room are you in?  If I can, like to stop be and meet you.

Lastly, I will be attending one last conference this year. I will be getting the paperwork together shortly.

Mike Lappe

Chicago Policemen's Pension Trustee

